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Fire Closures Lifted 

The Canyon Complex fire closure area (Forest Order 12-08) on the Plumas National Forest has been opened 

effective September 24, 2008.  The closure area included locations along the Middle Fork of the Feather 

River as well as the Feather Falls campground and trail.     

 

Although, fire suppression, mop-up, and rehabilitation efforts have significantly reduced the threat to public 

safety, some areas are still burning, and some ground may be unstable along roads and trails. Visitors are 

urged to use the area with caution and only if necessary. 

 

Visitors to Feather Falls will experience slight delays to accommodate road work on the Feather Falls access 

road. 
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